
November 29, 1994

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Personal Auto Manual Amendment

By circular letter dated March 3l, l994, our member companies were advised of 
several changes in the North Carolina Personal Auto Policy Program, including 
changes under Rule 4.F.2.a(2) in the Personal Auto Manual.

In addition to the previously announced amendments to Rule 4, the following 
revised "Note" was also approved and was inadvertently omitted from the March 
3l, l994 circular letter:

Note: Pickup trucks used to transport a portable camper body or 
similar living quarters should be rated according to the otherwise 
regular classification of the vehicle. To rate camper bodies, refer to 
Rule l9. Miscellaneous Types.

The above "Note" will be included in the revised manual pages distributed by 
Insurance Services Office in connection with other changes which will be 
implemented effective January l, l995.

Please see to it that this amendment is brought to the attention of all 
interested personnel in your Company.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Charles B. Taylor

Personal Lines Manager
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